
 

 

Revised Council Agenda Report 

 
From:  Paul Sloan, Economic Development Manager 
 
Subject:   CONSENT AGENDA ITEM 6:   
  Lease Agreement with Congressman Jimmy Panetta for a Congressional District Office 

located at the Train Station at 800 Pine Street 
 
Date:  January 31, 2023 

 
After the agenda for this meeting was published, staff received a request from the office of Congressman 
Jimmy Panetta to modify certain terms of the proposed lease of space at the City-owned Train Station at 
800 Pine Street. Due to the timing and scope of the proposed modifications, staff is requesting the City 
Council not act on this item.  
 
Congressman Panetta remains eager to opening a District Office in Paso Robles, however with the County 
COVID-19 Testing Center no longer operating within the Train Station, they are evaluating opportunities 
to maximize the use of available space to better serve the public. Staff intends to bring the updated proposal 
before City Council at the February 21, 2023 meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


